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NDIR Submission from Andrew Hayes — Submission 2 

Dear Panel 

RE: Residential Strata Title Insurance 

Just to emphasise how these insurance premiums are skyrocketing in FNQ - we 
received the quotations for insurance premiums for next year. We have had only 
a choice of two companies see attached. 

As predicted in my submission - one price means a 350% increase in premiums 
(from $14,947.58 verse $58,374.15 ) which is diabolical and now very desperate 
situation. 

At this rate people will have no choice but not to re-insure and who can blame 
them. 

This unfair and unsustainable situation in FNQ has become untenable for many 
unit owners in this sector of the housing market.  It has become such a major 
issue in this region that it is impacting on the affordability of units and 
apartments in the region, rental levels, unit valuations and prices, current and 
future investment in this type of accommodation and ultimately jobs in building 
and constructing new units and apartments. 

I urge the review panel to develop a new insurance model that delivers 
affordable and reasonable insurance premiums.  Please think outside the 
square. 

Kind regards 

Andrew Hayes 

  



 
  



 
  



 
  



 
  



 
  



 
  



 


